
FILED 4/1/2020 
DOCUMENT NO. 01714-2020 
FPSC - COMMISSION CLERK 

Mr. Adam J. Teitzman 
Commission Clerk 

AUSLEY & McMULLEN 
ATTORNEYS AND COUNSELORS AT LAW 

123 SOUTH CALHOUN STREET 

P . O . BOX 391 (ZIP 32302) 

TALLAHASSEE, FLORIDA 32301 

(850) 224-9115 FAX (850) 222-7560 

April 1, 2020 

HAND DELIVERED 

Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850 

Re: Tampa Electric Company's 2020 Ten-Year Site Plan 

Dear Mr. Teitzman: 
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Pursuant to an email from Douglas Wright to Tampa Electric Company dated March 6, 
2020, enclosed for filing on behalf of Tampa Electric Company are ten (10) hard copies of the 
company's January 2020 to December 2029 Ten-Year Site Plan. 

Please acknowledge receipt and filing of the above by stamping the duplicate copy of this 
letter and returning same to this writer. 

Thank you for your assistance in connection with this matter. 

JDB/bmp 
Enclosures 

cc: Douglas Wright (w/o enc.) 
Donald Phillips (w/o enc.) 

Sincerely, 

~~~ 
James D. Beasley COM_ 
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